
Product recall. 

If you open one of these Coca-Cola Zero Sugar multipacks and find they contain cans of 
Coca-Cola Original Taste, and you need to manage your sugar intake, please do not drink it. 

Please call a member of the Coca-Cola team on 0800 22 77 11 who will be able to help to arrange 
for you to receive a replacement product. The lines are open Monday to Friday 9–5pm. 

Alternatively return the product to the store of purchase for a full refund. No receipt required. 

Please call a member of the Coca-Cola team on 0800 22 77 11. The lines are open Monday to 
Friday 9–5pm. 

If you require further details, you can also contact Tesco Customer Services directly on 0800 
505 555.

Batch codes: 301WA1, 302WA1, 303WA1, 304WA1, 305WA5, 306WA5, 307WA5 and 308WA5

Best Before: 31/10/23 and 30/11/23

Coca-Cola Zero Sugar multipacks with Christmas 
cardboard – 24x330ml 
Date of recall: 16/11/22 

Product batches affected

What you should do

Contact details

We’re recalling certain batch codes of Coca-Cola Zero Sugar multipacks with  
Christmas cardboard due to the possibility some packs may contain Coca-Cola Original taste. 
This makes the product a potential risk to consumers who need to manage their sugar intake.


